Hunter Hamilton

13555 PIPER LN, Peyton, CO, 80831
hunternco@gmail.com

6/25/2024

El Paso County Land Development

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to express my support for the variance application submitted by ACCUFIX, an
automotive shop located adjacent to the Meadow Lake Airport within the residential through-the-
fence land.

ACCUFIX plays a crucial role in our community by not only providing top-tier automotive services
but also offering invaluable support to owners of experimental aircraft when needed. Their unique
positioning and expertise have made them an indispensable resource for various local government
agencies, including the El Paso County Sheriff's Office, the local SWAT team, and the City of
Colorado Springs.

Having ACCUFIX at Meadow Lake Airport has proven to be beneficial for both the airport and the
broader community. Their operations contribute significantly to the local economy, as evidenced by
their inclusion in the 2020 and 2025 Colorado Aviation Economic Impact Study (CEIS). The income
and employment opportunities generated by ACCUFIX have positively impacted our region and
highlighted the importance of their presence at the airport.

The continued success of ACCUFIX is intertwined with the success of Meadow Lake Airport.
Granting this variance would not only support their business growth but also enhance the airport's
role as a pivotal economic hub. The collaboration between ACCUFIX and local agencies
underscores their reliability and commitment to public service, further justifying the need for this
variance.

I am proud to have ACCUFIX as part of our airport community, and | believe that their expansion and
ongoing operations will continue to bring numerous benefits to Meadow Lake Airport and the
surrounding area.

Thank you for considering this request. | strongly ask you to approve the variance application for
ACCUFIX.
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Hunter Hamilton

Sincerely,



